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New policy on start-up funding for new researchers

All newly-hired researchers for New Mexico Tech must successfully complete a
laboratory safety course given by Tech's Hazardous Waste and Safety Officer
before they can receive any start-up funding from the R&ED Office. 

If you are a new hire and need to attend a laboratory safety course, please contact
the R&ED Office at 505-835-5646.

(This policy is effective immediately per Van D. Romero, Vice President for Research & Economic
Development)
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